HOFSTRA

UNIVERSITY

November 12, 2007

Mr. Ted Howe
14600 Dickens St. #204
Sherman Oaks, CA 91403

Re: Licence to Swing: The Music of James Bond
Dear Ted:

Many thanks for allowing us the opportunity to recently present the world
premiere concert performance of Licence to Swing: The Music of James Bond.

What a perfect way to ‘bond’ all the events of the previous days activities and
end our symposium examining the world of 007 with a swinging tribute concert!

Great vocalists, great musicians and what fabulous arrangements! — all for our
ears only! You are a delight to work with on and off the stage! I only hope that
other organizations and presenters will take advantage of this unique
presentation and book the concert as well.

Please do not hesitate to call upon me as a reference.

Sincerely, ‘"

Bob Spiotto

Artistic Director, Community Arts Programs
Executive Producer, Hofstra Entertainment
Director, Hofstra Cultural Center Music Program
Hofstra University

culrts@hofstra.edu



